JOHN P. MURTHA COMMITTEE
127+ DISTRICT, PENNSYLVANIA APPROPRIATIONS

Congress of the Anited States

House of Repregentatives
Tashington, BDC 20515-3812

June 28, 2005

Mr. Rick

Johnstown Rifle and Pistol Club

Dear Mr.

I appreciate your recent letter expressing your continued concern that
handguns aren’t permitted in our national parks. You letter reminded me that I
haven't received a reply to the inquiry I sent in January.

I certainly feel I allowed sufficient time for a response and I don't want
this delayed any longer. I've, therefore, sent another inquiry to NPS' Director
urging an expeditious resolution and I'll let you know what I find out.

Please let me know if you have any questions before I have a chance to get
back to you.

Sincerely,
P WA

WHN P. MURTHA
R CONGRESSMAN
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